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Dear Editor, 

 

Please find enclosed our revised manuscript, “Portopulmonary hypertension in 

liver transplant candidates”, in Word format (file name: 21121-Revised manuscript), 

which we resubmit for your further consideration for publication in the World Journal 

of Gastroenterology. 

 

We revised our initial manuscript (ESPS Manuscript # 21121) according to the 

reviewers’ suggestions. We have updated the format of the manuscript, and we 

provide point-by-point responses to the comments of reviewer  in this letter. 

References and typesetting were corrected.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to resubmit our manuscript, and hope you will find it 

worthy of publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology. In case of any further 



comments and/or suggestions we would be happy to reply. Thanking you in 

advance. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Serife Savas Bozbas, MD, Assoc Prof,  

Baskent University Faculty of Medicine,  Department of Pulmonary Medicine, F. 

Cakmak Cad,  Bahcelievler, 06490 Ankara, Turkey 

serifesb@gmail.com 

Phone: +90 505 6690610,    Fax: +90 312 2155371 

 

 

 

 

Reviewer 000503442 

 

I read with great interest the Review Article entitled “Portopulmonary hypertension 

in liver transplant candidates” by Bozbas and Bozbas. The manuscript is interesting 

and well written. The References are updated and the Table comprehensible. Minor 

orthographical and grammatical errors have been found throughout the manuscript. 

 

Thank you for your feedback and suggestions regarding our manuscript. Our paper 

was first checked by us and then edited by a professional English editing servise as 

recommended. 

 

 

 

 

 


